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To Whom It May Concern, 
 

In December 2022, BioFi agreed with Defi Sentry to conduct an intelligent contract review of 

their BioFi Staking Solidity Contract. 

The scope of the engagement included a solidity file that contained functionality for staking 

BioFi products. The assessment of the entire code presented within the solidity file was related to 

the project. The products agreed upon to be assessed included a manual audit, a full in-depth 

analysis of the smart contract code using automation via Solidity, and a final summary report 

with all findings reported. 

The results of the findings were very streamlined as BioFi cooperated with the issues found on 

hand and efficiently completed any changes needed. All issues found during the automated 

analysis were reviewed, and any potential vulnerabilities were identified using human review 

and automated verification. It should be noted that the BioFi Staking Contract was not created 

with any mal-intent as there were no issues, flaws, or discrepancies found within the smart 

contract code. 

Defi Sentry does not offer any opinion on the security of the entire project as a whole. This audit 

and review process was conducted primarily for the purpose of the Staking Contract of BioFi. 

However, the thoroughness and attention to detail demonstrated by BioFi in this engagement 

should be noticed. 


